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Lynn Marshall

From: Lynn Marshall <lynnmar@sce.carleton.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:29 AM

To: 'Steve Baird'; 'Mark Blenkinsop'; 'Blake Christie'; 'Sean Dawson'; 'Adrian Finn'; 'Mits 

Kachi'; 'Tim Kilby'; 'Lynn Marshall'; 'David Thibodeau'

Subject: Carleton Masters Swimming Newsletter 558B: Fall Registration Update

As many of you are asking, registration for the Fall session will start Monday August 30.  There are still questions to be 
answered with regards to the recent announcement that all members of the Carleton community must be vaccinated and 
what that means for Athletics users, as well as public health guidelines for the Fall including the number of swimmers per 
lane.  These will affect the pool schedule and who is eligible to sign up for Masters. 
 
The Fall Masters Program information will be circulated next week. 
 
Thanks for your patience! 
Lynn 


